
 

Fall 2019 KEN R. NOLLER  
UNDERGRADUATE AWARD IN HISTORY 

 

The UCR Department of History is pleased to announce the Fall 2019 Ken R. 

Noller Undergraduate Student Award in History. An award of $1000 will be made 

to support freshman or community college transfer students with financial need  

majoring in History. 

 

Eligibility:  The award is open to all freshman and community college transfer 

students majoring in History, History/Administrative Studies, or History/Law 

and Society.  Preference will be given to students who are first in their families to 

attend college, and who have expressed interest in  

becoming a teacher.  No minimum GPA required. 

 

Application:  A personal statement essay between one and three pages  

describing personal, academic and career goals.  Essays must be submitted via 

email (history@ucr.edu), and include a Department of History Noller Award  

Application form in advance of the deadline.   

 

Award Selection:  Nominations will be reviewed and selected by the History 

Undergraduate Faculty Advisor.  An award of $1,000 will be made to the top two 

candidates.  The department is not obligated to make an award should no  

outstanding applications be received.  Announcement and distribution of awards 

will be made in January, 2020.  All award winners are required to attended the 

Department of History awards luncheon in May 2020. More information to follow.  

Deadline: 5:00pm, Friday, December 6, 2019 


